
You're Invited! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are excited to announce that our long-awaited gathering is just around the corner! Mark your 

calendars for Saturday, October 14th at 3 PM. 

Join us for an afternoon filled with laughter, good food, and wonderful company. Let's create 

beautiful memories together! 

Location: Our backyard - 123 Celebration Lane 

Don't forget to bring your favorite dish to share! We can't wait to see all of your smiling faces. 

Warmest wishes, 

The Smith Family 


